WEST CHRISTCHURCH RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Committee Meeting Minutes

The Hall On The Hill 4th September 2008 at 7.30 pm

1. Present: Chairman Jim Biggin; Treasurer Sue Shlackman; Maureen Biggin; Richard Miller; Janet Robson; Norman Roper
2. Apologies for absence: Roger Hamilton; John Pendrill;
3. Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of 4th June were approved. 
4. Treasurer’s Report: Income YTD is £1158; expenditure £1242.91; cash at bank £3464.27
5. Membership Secretary: the 2008 subscriptions are being collected. A full analysis of the position as at end September will be produced next month
6. Delegate to the Joint Residents Association Committee: nothing to report

7. Delegate to the Herpetological Conservation Trust: Janet Robson reported various housekeeping matters but overall things are quiet
8. Delegate to the St Catherine’s Hill Community Centre Committee: the AGM is on 10th September
9. Friends of St Catherine’s Hill: this body continues to major on social events with management plans outstanding. The subscription renewal process will begin around about December time

10. PACT: Norman Roper reported on the replacement of broken lights at the Stour Way playing fields 
11. Planning Issues: Planning Applications to build houses in chopped off back gardens have disappeared completely. The new trees leaflet has been distributed by CBC. The Electricity Board has agreed to replace trees that it has felled on Town Common
12. DCC Waste Strategy: the letter to DCC Councillor Alan Havelock produced by the JCCRA was discussed
13. The meeting closed at 8.45 pm. Next committee meeting is on Wednesday 1st October at The Hall on The Hill 
